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November 2014

Dear sisters and brothers in Christ,


The Diocese of Norwich has had a presence in Haiti since 1985.  Our mission, called Outreach to Haiti, has been ministering to the spiritual and physical needs of Haitians in the Port-au- Prince area.  We attempt to live the gospel message there by empowering the people of Haiti to help themselves, by promoting the health and education of Haitians.


We are approaching the fifth anniversary of the terrible, January, 2010 earthquake in Haiti.  Our facilities, as with much of the area, suffered severe losses from the earthquake.  Fortunately, we suffered no loss of life.  Our objectives following the earthquake, were first to provide what aid we could to the Haitian people, and then assess how best to rebuild in Haiti.  We now have an efficient and economical plan to rebuild, but we need your help to accomplish it.


The diocese asked for your support immediately following the earthquake, and you responded generously with both prayers and money.  I am asking for your assistance again.  Please prayerfully consider what assistance you can give to our mission in Haiti.  Your prayers for the success of the mission and the well-being of the Haitian people are greatly appreciated.  Whatever financial assistance you can give would also be much appreciated.  You can find out more about our work, our plans for the future, and donate, if you desire, at www.outreachtoHaiti.org, or send donations to Outreach to Haiti: Capital Campaign, 815 Boswell Avenue, Norwich, CT, 06360.

Sincerely yours in Christ,
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